
	
	
Nov. 22, 2016 
 
Dear UA Community - 
 
As Thanksgiving approaches, I want to express my sincerest thanks to all of you for the 
wonderful work you do on behalf of the University of Alaska. 
 
Thanksgiving is a time to celebrate the goodness in our lives, to set aside our troubles, and to 
focus on what we are most grateful for, including our service to others. We reflect on the lessons 
we've learned and how we might make an even greater difference in the year ahead. 
 


